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The Faculty of Arts and Sciences  tel. (603) 646-2404

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

June 17, 1968

Dear Professor Croasdale:

It is a great pleasure that I write to tell 
you the Board of Trustees has promoted you to the 
rank of full Professor of Biology. Please accept 
my personal congratulations on this recognition 
of your contribution to the work of the College 
and the Department of Biology.

Also, by vote of the Trustees, your annual 
salary will be increased from $12,250 to $13,250. 
This increase will be reflected in the payment 
you receive on August 1, 1968.

In addition, the College will contribute 
16 percent of this salary to your TIAA-CREF 
account.

With best regards!

Sincerely,

Leonard M. Rieser

Assoc. Prof. Hannah T. Croasdale
Norwich
Vermont 05055
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